BIJCHANAN

May 8, 2024

Kalla Langston, Clerk
City of Buchanan
302 N. Redbud Trail
Buchanan, MI 49107

Dear Kalla,

The City of Buchanan continues to work with Longbranch Livery LLC as they seek to begin
efforts on a rehabilitation project in the city.

On behalf of Longbranch Livery LLC., and the City of Buchanan, we would like to request
a public hearing at the regular city commission meeting for the date of May 28, 2024 at
7:00 PM at Buchanan City Hall. The requested hearing will be for the consideration for
approval of an Obsolete Property Rehabilitation Tax Exemption for property located at
206 Days Ave., Buchanan, M1 49107, pursuant to PA 210 of 2005.

If you have any questions, concerns, or if the proposed date cannot be achieved, please
contact me at (269) 695-3844 Ext. 19.

Thank you for your assistance!

Sincerely,

i

Richard Murphy

Community Development Director
City of Buchanan
rmurphy@cityofbuchanan.com

269-695-3844 Ext. 19



